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DATE March 15, 2006

Approved Disapproved

NO. 06-71

C.D. Various

Withdrawn

The following communications have been received by the Board and recommended action

thereon is presented.

From:
1) City Clerk, relative to declaring
February 19-25, 2006, as National
Engineers” Week in the City of Los
Angeles.

2) City Clerk, relative to declaring
February 12-18, 2006, Black Family
Technology Awareness Week in the City
of Los Angeles.

3) The Manzie Family, opposing the
removal of an oak tree and the building
of a parking lot at Pan Pacific Park.

4) Six communicants, relative to a
proposal from a neighboring school to
construct six tennis courts at Four Qaks
Park.

Recommendation:
Note and File.

Note and File.

Refer to General Manager.

Refer to General Manager.
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5) Steven Sines, President, Westwood Refer to General Manager.

Recreation Center Park Advisory Board,
opposing the Masters Swim program’s
use of the Westwood Center Pool.

6) Dr. Sally Fontamillas Shaw, relative Refer to General Manager.
to an unpleasant incident concerning

Yosemite Recreation Center.

Report prepared by Paul Liles, Clerk Typist, Commission Office.





